Minutes of Planning Commission meeting held on February 10, 2016
Members present: Stewart Beattie, David Farnum, Peter Berman, Bob Stelz
Members absent: Peter Robertson, Paul Myers, Lucas Hughes

Others present: Ryan Prins, John Wright, Luiz Romero, John LaVecchia
Chairman Stewart Beattie called the meeting to order at 7:08 P.M.

The minutes of the January 13, 2016 meeting were unanimously approved on motion of David Farnum
seconded by Bob Stelz. '

Ryan Prins spoke on his plans to resume operation of Johnny Seesaw’s. The new building will be further
from the road and will contain the new restaurant. There will be no guest rooms. The existing buildings
will be renovated in an attempt to create a “village” feeling. There will be 18 Inn rooms. John Wright
{(Mance Engineering) described the construction project and presented drawings. The Commission
members expressed enthusiasm for the plans.

The situation at A.J. Gordon's property was discussed and the ZA was asked to investigate and contact
Mr. Gordon regarding the vehicles located in the front setback of his property.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:30 P.M.



